UNIVERSITY OF NORTH ALABAMA 
Minutes
Undergraduate Readmissions Committee
DATE & TIME:  June 7, 2010 8:00



CALL TO ORDER:
Wendy Darby
MEMBERS PRESENT: Dr. Jason Briley, Dr. Melissa Clark, Ms. Jessica Clayton, Mr. Cory Hamilton, Dr. Wendy Darby, Dr. Ruth Dumas, Dr. Tom Lovett, Ms. Betty Rickard, Ms. Kathy Underwood, Ms. Jackie Winston

MEMBERS ABSENT:  None
NEW BUSINESS:  

1. The committee reviewed the committee charge.
2. Assignments were made in regards to completing the student’s readmission contract and distributing the “What to do next” forms. 

3. The committee heard appeals from 7 students: after a thorough review the committee voted to allow six students to return to UNA for summer 2010. One student appeal was declined.

4. It was noted that 2 students who submitted appeals forms did not come before the committee as scheduled.  

5. Eight students who were not eligible to come before the committee today came to Raburn Hall 309 anyways.  Wendy Darby will contact Tina Vick to determine if anything can be done to communicate more effectively to ineligible students in the future.   
6. It was noted that the next committee meeting is scheduled for Monday, August 23rd.  Due to construction in Keller Hall, the meeting for the fall will be held in Steven’s Hall.  However, once construction is complete subsequent meetings will return to Keller Hall. Wendy Darby will secure a room in Steven’s Hall and contact Janet Jones as soon as possible.
7. The appeals forms, readmission contracts, and a summary of the committee’s vote were given to Janet Jones in the CAARS department.
Adjournment:  11:15
Respectfully submitted,

Wendy Darby
